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STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

A Message from the Board of Trustees

As we reach the end of another school year, the

Board of Trustees extends its sincere

appreciation to the entire community for their

unwavering dedication. We acknowledge the

remarkable efforts of students, staff, volunteers,

parents/guardians and community members

who contribute to our education system.

  

Your collaboration in supporting our students’

learning journey has been invaluable. It is

through your ongoing commitment that our

students have accomplished exceptional feats.

  

As summer break approaches, we wish you a

well-deserved period of relaxation, safety and

joy. Enjoy this time with your loved ones,

creating cherished memories and rejuvenating

for the upcoming year.



Thank You to the Student
Advisory Committee Co-Chair

Over the past two school years, Jayce Cornelius, a
dedicated student from Redwater School, has admirably
served as Co-Chair of the Student Advisory Committee.
As Jayce leaves High School and prepares to embark on
the next phase of his life journey, we wish to extend our
heartfelt gratitude for his unwavering commitment and
contributions as Co-Chair. Jayce's valuable insights
consistently enriched the Board's decision-making
process and even though he is graduating, his efforts
will continue to influence the initiatives undertaken by
Sturgeon Public School Division.

Thank you, Jayce, for your remarkable dedication!
Congratulations on your graduation, and we wish you
the very best in all your future endeavors!

At the June 28th, 2023, Public Board Meeting,
the Education Services Team presented on the
work completed over the course of the 2022-
2023 school year. 
 
To view the presentation, click here. 

Education Planning Presentation First Board Meeting of 2023-2024

According to Policy 235 - Conduct of Board
Meetings - the Board's annual Organizational
meeting is scheduled to take place prior to the
August Board meeting. During this meeting,
the Board will determine the dates, start time,
and location of regular meetings, as well as
committee memberships.

During the Public Board Meeting held on June
28th, 2023, the Board approved the specific
details for the upcoming Organizational
meeting and the first Public Board meeting of
the 2023-2024 school year. The
Organizational meeting is set to occur on
August 23, 2023, at the Frank Robinson
Education Centre in Morinville, commencing
at 9:00 a.m.

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/420061

